

FCCLA PRIZE BINGO NIGHT

AND





BENEFITING

THE COLTON WESLEY RUSK MEMORIAL FUND







Thursday, November 17

Orange Grove High School Cafeteria

Spaghetti Dinner -6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. -Dine in or carry out

Prize Bingo- 7:00 p.m. (\$1.00 per game)

Purchase Presale tickets for \$7 by Friday, November 11

Tickets at the door will be \$9 while supplies last

Tickets available at all OGISD schools

Call the FCCLA Dept at 361-384-2330 Ext 510 for more info or email Lori Herrmann at Iherrmann@ogisd.net

All proceeds will benefit the
Colton Wesley Rusk Memorial fund.
Colton lost his life as a Marine fighting for our country.
He may be gone, but he will never be forgotten.

(*Additional Donations Accepted)